PNC NEWSLETTER

MARCH 2009

GROWING IN THE WORD AND REACHING OUT TO SERVE



To man belong the plans of the heart, but from the LORD comes the reply of the tongue. Proverbs 16:1

Phang Nga Church welcomes Erin Koshi, a volunteer from Hawaii, U.S.

Erin has a heart to help us develop our guesthouse Ministry in Bangklee, Phang nga. Please keep Erin in your prayers as we work together as family.

English Center

All English classes at church and the two local schools are over for the term. We will continue running the classes again when the new school semester starts in May.

PCC

This month Peter completed all of the electric wiring for the coffee shop. We also bought the stove and began setting up the kitchen. The new fence keeps our PCC property private and safe for our guest and staff members.

Youth Group

The youth group continues to prepare for our upcoming outreach ministry. Pastor Benz is also helping Jaime with the youth group. Erin, Peter and Pu (Pastor Benz's wife) are helping Jaime with Sunday School. Please keep these youth leaders and teachers in your prayers.

Coming Up:

Youth Camp 1: To Be Used By You (April 27th - May 1st).



With love in Chirst,
Phang nea Church



CONTACT US
Phang Nga Church
P.O. Box 5 Muang, Phang Nga 82000 Thailand



GUESTHOUSE

Make a reservation with Erin Koshi at pcc.guests@gmail.com